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M Gma il AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

Re: DOI-0S-2022-004193 Acknowledgement Letter

0S, OS FOIA <osfoia@ios.doi.gov> Fri, Aug 5, 2022 at 1:11 PM
To: Michael Ding <michael.ding@aflegal.org>
Cc: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

Good afternoon Mr. Ding,

Currently we are still tracking down which custodian has the record you seek. Because we are decentralized, we have to first determine who the
proper custodian for the records is, then task out the request and retrieve the records from them. We just reached out to another potential
custodian today in fact, and are hopeful we will have the records in hand soon.

Thank you for reaching out and | hope you have a wonderful weekend.

v/,
Leah

Department of the Interior

Office of the Secretary, FOIA Office
1849 C Street, NW, MS-7328
Washington, D.C. 20240
os_foia@ios.doi.gov

(202) 513-0765 - phone

(202) 219-2374 - fax

From: Michael Ding <michael.ding@aflegal.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 5:08 PM

To: OS, OS FOIA <osfoia@ios.doi.gov>

Cc: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: DOI-0S-2022-004193 Acknowledgement Letter

” This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding. ||
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Good evening,
May we please receive an update on the status of our request?
Thanks!

Michael Ding
America First Legal Foundation

On Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 3:20 PM <osfoia@email.doi.gov> wrote:
Dear Mr. Ding:

The Office of the Secretary FOIA office received your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated June 10, 2022, on June 10, 2022, and assigned it control
number DOI-0S-2022-004193. Please cite this number in any future communications with our office regarding your request.

The Department’s “strategic plan,” that was required by Section 3(b) of Executive Order 14019 (March 7, 2021) on “Promoting Access to Voting,” to be
sub-mitted to the Assistant to the President for Domestic Policy by September 23, 2021.

Please refer to the attached acknowledgement letter.
Yours,

Tracy Jolivette



